
NSW Department of Education 

� St Ives North Public School upgrade

St Ives North Public School
September 2020

Thank you for your patience during construction. We are thrilled to deliver this project for your school 
community and hope you enjoy your new spaces.

Welcome to your new school facilities

We’re excited your new school facilities are ready for you to use. The upgrade to your school includes:

25 new permanent flexible 
learning spaces (classrooms)

Refurbishment of the special 
programs room in Block C

New courtyard 
and landscaping

New canteen 
and toilets



Message from your 
Principal

We are excited about the next chapter in our school 
history with the opening of our new homebase building. 
We are proud of the modern facilities for our students 
that enables flexible, technology-rich, knowledge-
building learning. It will serve us well as we continue our 
focus on excellence, innovation, opportunity and success 
for our students. 

As a dynamic school community, we are committed to 
delivering quality learning experiences in a nurturing 
environment where all students, as well as teachers, have 
the opportunity to fulfil their potential. Our teaching and 
support staff are excited about the potential of the new 
learning spaces for their students.

I'd like to thank our community – students, staff, 
parents and local residents – for their patience during 
construction. I am sure you'll be as pleased as we are 
with the outcome.

Christine Taylor, Principal

What to expect

Students will transition into their new learning hub on 
the following dates:

	■ Monday 7 September  – Years 5 and 6

	■ Monday 14 September  – Years 3 and 4 & Canteen

	■ Monday 21 September  – K to Year 2

The floor plans show the classroom allocation for Terms 3 
and 4, 2020. 

The upgrade of Block D and the construction of the new 
toilet block will continue throughout Term 3, ready for 
use during Term 4 2020.
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Frequently asked questions

What is being delivered at St Ives North Public 
School? 

The upgrade to St Ives North Public School includes a 
new three-storey building with 25 new flexible learning 
spaces (classrooms), refurbishment of the special 
programs room in Block C, refurbishment of two 
learning spaces (classrooms) in Block D, a new canteen 
and toilets, and a new courtyard and landscaping.

When will the school move into the new facilities? 

The students and staff will move into the new homebase 
building (Block L) during September 2020.

When will the project be completed?  

The remainder of the upgrades including the 
refurbishment of learning spaces in Block D and the new 
toilets will be ready to use during Term 4 2020. 

Contact us

For more information about this project, contact 
School Infrastructure NSW:

Website: schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au

Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 1300 482 651

For information about school activities and operations, 
contact the school directly:

Principal: Christine Taylor

Website: stivesnth-p.schools.nsw.gov.au

Email: stivesnth-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 9144 7743

Innovative learning spaces at St Ives North Public School 




